
“Every child deserves a
champion—an adult who will
never give up on them, who
understands the power of

connection, and insists that
they become the best that

they can possibly be.”– Rita
Piersen

Special Edu
cation Board Report

Submitted by Elizabeth Jorgensen, Director of Special Education

The district is offering an "optional" after-s
chool work session,

on Wednesday, October 4, to support all certified teachers w
ith

the beginning of the year Educator Effective
ness requirements. It

is a great time for staff to look at student data, develop

learning objectives and professional practic
e goals, plan to

collect pertinent artifacts, complete the teacher self-review, and

network with other teachers throughout the 
district.  

Administrators will be available to assist teacher
s.  Over 60

special and regular education teachers have
 signed up to attend. 
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